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Lakeshore School Division is currently looking for  

Spare Bus Drivers in all areas of our division. 

 

Did you know: 

•  Training to obtain the required Class 2 license is provided at no charge 

by Lakeshore School Division  

• We offer Incentive pay upon successful completion of training 

• Flexibility in working hours and days 

• Training sessions are on-going 

  

For more information, please contact: 

Mr. Mark Parkes 

   Director of Operations & Infrastructure 

                   PO Box 100, Eriksdale, MB, R0C 0W0 

        Phone: (204) 739-2101   Fax: (204) 739-2145 

         Email: parkesm@lakeshoresd.mb.ca 

 

Lakeshore welcomes applications from people with disabilities. Accommodations may be available upon 

request. We thank all who applied for their interest, but only those selected for an interview will be 

contacted.  Preference will be given to qualified drivers who are close to the route. Lakeshore School 

Division may contact former employers. Successful candidates must complete a Criminal 

Record/Vulnerable Sector and Child Abuse Registry check prior to commencing employment. 
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